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City Hall Closed Due to Water Leak
 

[Duluth, MN] Duluth City Hall will remain closed today, Thursday, December 29, 2022
through at least Monday, January 2, 2023 (the observed New Year’s holiday) to
employees and the public due to a water leak. A contractor working in City Hall
accidentally hit a water pipe causing the water leak.
 

City staff have made good progress in addressing this leak and anticipate City Hall will
reopen on Tuesday, January 3, barring any repair delays. The City will update staff and
the public when we are able.
 

City staff who are able will be working remotely to serve our residents. Please visit the
City’s website to find contact information and/or online resources you may need:
www.duluthmn.gov
 

City Hall will remain closed to staff and the public until further notice. The City thanks its
residents for their patience during this time.
 

Additionally, all City facilities will be closed to the public in observance of the New Year’s
Day holiday on Monday, January 2, 2023.
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